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117 Pleasant Street·
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Educator,

Last school year, the school in which you work received services from the New Hampshire Talking Book Services. If your school needs to borrow materials for eligible students this school year, please let us know. We will be glad to provide players as well as books for those students eligible for our library services.

Please keep in mind that schools are eligible to participate in our BARD audiobook download program. The BARD program gives you 24/7 instant access to every audiobook in the collection. For your school to participate in BARD, it must have:


High-speed Internet (not dial-up service)


Someone who can fill out online forms, download large files and unzip them


An NLS talking book player or a compatible player such as a Victor Reader

If you are interested in BARD, please contact me for further information, or visit our web-site at: http://www.nh.gov/nhsl/talking_books/
If you have any questions or would like to resume talking book services for your school, please send me an email or call me at 1.800.491.4200. 
Welcome back!

Brenda Corey

New Hampshire Talking Book Services

Telephone:  603.271.3429

1.800.491.4200 (Toll-Free within New Hampshire)
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